Statement from Rose Township Regarding Interest in the Rose Center/Hickory Ridge Property

The Township of Rose acknowledges public interest and questions regarding the property located off
of Hickory Ridge Road and Rose Center. At this time, no decisions have been made regarding this
property. We are in the early stages of gathering information and evaluating all aspects to ensure
that any actions taken align with the best interests of our community.

As of now, no applications, petitions, or official requests for rezoning have been filed with the
Township for this property. Any such processes would follow the appropriate legal and procedural
steps, including opportunities for public input and review.

We are committed to maintaining transparency, following proper procedures, and keeping the
community informed. As we gain more information, we will provide updates and ensure that

residents remain engaged throughout this process.

We appreciate the public’s patience and engagement as we responsibly navigate this matter.




